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One element of the CBFWA contract with BPA for FY 2005-6 is to host a work shop on cost sharing.  This paper presents three ideas for work shops with the intention that it sparks discussion among the Members.  These work shop ideas build on BPA’s recently articulated position on the prohibition on in lieu activities and cost-sharing.
Work Shop Idea 1.  Help the Region Examine the Policy Implications of Cost-Sharing  
The work shop could examine how cost-sharing might apply in the implementation of the Fish and Wildlife Program, building from BPA’s current policies.  The goal would be to develop a common understanding of the current cost-sharing policy and its limitations and, perhaps, suggest additional areas needing definition or clarification.  For example, NPCC staff has said that if BPA has a mitigation responsibility then BPA should fund it, without requiring cost-sharing.  On the other hand, BPA policy suggests that cost-sharing may be an appropriate approach in situations where responsibilities are shared and cannot be separately defined.  Work Shop 2 could explore such issues to help resolve them
Work Shop Idea 2.  Help BPA Define the Specifics of Its Cost-Sharing Policy

The work shop could draw together representatives of a variety of natural resource agencies that require cost-sharing to present specific information on how cost-sharing is defined and applied in their funding processes. Panels of participants could examine the feasibility, advantages and disadvantages of these applications of cost-sharing in resource management.  The audience for this work shop would include BPA and NPCC staff to assist them in developing workable project-level applications.

Work Shop Idea 3.  Help Project Managers Use Cost-Sharing


With some clarification from BPA and NPCC staff, CBFWA could conduct a series of informational seminars around the region for current and potential project sponsors on the use of cost-sharing in projects implementing the F&W Program. On a practical level, including cost-sharing will enhance the attractiveness of proposals, regardless of any policy decisions on the use of cost-sharing.
Which of these ideas, or others, would be most valuable to the Members?
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